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9 Brights Walk
             Kesgrave
Ipswich
Suffolk 

IP5 2ED
12th March 2014
Dear Head of PE

RE: U15 and U16 Suffolk Schools Cup County Final – Weds 2nd April 2014
I would like to invite you to the U15 and U16 Suffolk Schools Cup County Finals. Congratulations on qualifying through the area rounds and hopefully you will have continuing success against the best state schools in Suffolk. The competition will take place:
Date:  Wednesday 2nd April 2014
Time: 12.30pm registration/1pm games commence – 4.00pm finish

Venue: Ipswich RFC
Please ensure you arrive on time so we can start promptly at 1pm. If you are running late please contact me on the number below.

A full list of the rules can be found at www.suffolkschoolsrugby.weebly.com so everyone is aware of the rules we will be playing to. All schools should ensure they bring their own first aid kit and that all students have plenty of non-fizzy drinks and a packed lunch. All teams must be accompanied by a teacher and the teacher is responsible for the students throughout the day. Please note that all players must wear gum shields and studded boots appropriate for rugby.
Please can you let me know if you will be attending the competition on suffolkschoolsrugby@gmail.com no later than Friday 28th March 2014. If we don’t hear from you then we will assume you will not be attending. If you do turn up on the day without informing us then you will not be allowed to play.
I look forward to welcoming you to Ipswich RFC for what I am sure will be a fun filled day of rugby.
Yours faithfully

Andrew Wilesmith

Secretary – Suffolk Schools Rugby Union
07886019198

